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Pa¥ne, Nancy

From: Lemke, Melissa

Sent: Sunday, March 11, 2018 9:20 PM
To: Payne, Nancy

Subject: Request to Traffic Commission
Hello Nancy,

I hope you are well,
Can you submit the following communication to the traffic commission?

Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the 15th District, on behalf of residents of Melvin requesting no parking
signs be placed on the north side of the 700 block of Melvin Avenue.

Warmly,

Melissa

Melissa Lemke
District 15, Alderman
Board of Public Works and Services

Melissa.Lemke@cityofracine.org

262-994-8943



